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DeVore, Sean

From: DeVore, Sean
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2005 2:41 PM
To: 'wendy.laws@wwireless.com'
Subject: Cellular One Long Distance 2004 Missouri PSC Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the 2004 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier Annual Report to the Missouri Public 
Service Commission.  I have reviewed the report and noticed that you have not included your d.b.a. on the lead sheet of 
the Annual Report.  Please include this information in future annual report submissions.  

Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sean T. DeVore
Regulatory Auditor III
1845 Borman Court Suite 101
St. Louis, MO 63146
(314) 340-4680 ext. 232
sean.devore@psc.mo.gov

THIS DEFICIENCY NOTIFICATION DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE.


